
Submitter: Shawnell Nelsen 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB2665 

Decreasing pay wages will push hardworking employees out of healthcare. There is 

already a shortage, understaffed, and burnout. Don't take or decrease our wages. 

With decrease satisfaction will result into poor patient care outcomes. Give the 

healthcare workers what they deserve! 


